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Hi Everyone 

Christmas is quickly approaching and in the 

next few weeks the children will start to 

learn some Christmas songs. From the last 

week of November up to Christmas, the  

children will have the opportunity to do lots 

of fun, festive activities. We will again be 

holding our Winter Wonderland Event on 

Friday 15th December at 1pm (weather 

permitting)      

From Claire, Manager    

New Staff 
 

We hope to have a new member of 

staff join our team this month.  

                                          

 

WINTER WONDERLAND EVENT 

Come and join us on Friday 15th 

December at 1pm for our Winter 

Wonderland Event. All preschool 

children will receive a present. If they 

have younger siblings who would like 

to receive a present please bring in a 

wrapped named present and give to 

Claire or Andrea. You can also join in 

with some Christmas songs the 

children will be learning in the coming 

weeks.  

 

    Dates For Your Diary 

Photographer – Tuesday 14th November 1pm 

Closed for First Aid Training – Thursday 23rd 

November  

Winter Wonderland Event-1pm Friday 15th 

December 

Finish for Christmas – Friday 15th  December 

First day of Spring Term – Thursday 4th January 

Half Term – Monday 12th – Friday 16th February 

World Book Day – Thursday 7th March  

Finish for Easter – Wednesday 27th March  

First day of Summer Term – Monday 15th April  

Half Term – Monday 27th – Friday 31st May 

Finish for Summer – Friday 19th July     

 

  

Clothing 
 

Please can you remember to name all your 
child’s clothing as we have started to have 
some unclaimed items due to there being 
no name or children being unable to 
recognise their clothes. 


